
We hope you had a relaxing half term and enjoyed the 
time together with your family.  Here are some photos 

of our learning last half term: 
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Art Day—Wednesday 5th June 

Parents/Guardians invited in to see 
our art from 3pm on Thursday 6th 
June 

Friday 14th June—Year 2 Trip to 
HMS Victory 

Friday 28th June—INSET 

24th July—Last day before Summer 
Holiday 

 

Mrs Saunders is reading Claude in the City with her family. She is 

enjoying reading about his adventures with his best friend Sir 
Bobblysock.  

Year 2 Reading Challenge: 

Well done to those children who 
completed the reading challenges 
last half term!  

 

We really enjoyed all the treats 
and prizes, What will the big prize 
be at the end of this term? 

 

 

  In PSHE we will be 
thinking about ‘Changes in 
me’. Jo will be helping us to 

learn about the changes we go 
through in our lives and 
focusing on how our bodies 
change.  

Can you think of 3 changes that 
have happened to you since you 
were born? 

Newsletter challenge: 

Together with your child, an-
swer the questions on this 
newsletter and tick 
the boxes when you 
have!  

Year 2 Newsletter 

Diary dates 

PSHE 

What are the teachers reading? 



In History, we will be continuing to  learn about the life 
of Admiral Lord Nelson and why he is a significant local 

individual.  
 

We are looking forward to our visit to see his flagship HMS Victory.  

 

What do you think it would be like to live on board a ship? 

  

In science this half term, 
we are carrying out 

investigations. 

We  will learn about plants. 

What do plants need to 
grow?  What are the names 
of some plants in our local 
area?  Can seeds grow in 

the dark? 

What plants can you see 
outside growing now spring 

has sprung? 

 

 

We will be revisiting our learning of fractions of shape and 
numbers. 

 

Can you remember what half and quarters are? 

 

 

 

 

Can you count out 12 objects and find half of them?  

Can you find a quarter of them?  

In RE we will be learning about the Key 
Question—Is God Important for everyone? 

What is the best way for a Jew to show 
commitment to God? 

What people are important to 
you in your life? 

 
 

This  half term, we will be 
continuing to read ’George’s 
Marvellous Medicine’. 

We will then be reading ’The Night 
Gardener’.  

Tell your grown up what you think this book 
will be about. 

 

History 

Science  

Maths 

English 

RE 


